
Craig MacInnes Jr 

June 27, 2017 

 

Jeffrey W. Heisey, Secretary-Treasurer 
United Master Executive Council  
Association of Flight Attendants-CWA 
6250 N. River Road, Suite 4020  
Rosemont, IL 60018 

 

Dear Jeff: 

I Craig MacInnes Jr an AFA member in good standing would like to submit my willingness to serve for the 
upcoming election at the Summer MEC meeting for the Master Executive Council (MEC) Safety, Health, 
and Security Committee Vice-Chairperson position.  

Sincerely, 

Craig MacInnes jr 


